
 

May 30, 2017 
 
 

Applications have been reviewed for the JCET Graduate Student Fellowship for 2017-18.  
Five applications were received. Based upon the recommendations of the selection 
committee, Mr. Anin Puthukkudy has been chosen to be the JCET Graduate Fellow for the 
2017-18 academic year. Mr. Puthukkudy is working with JCET Faculty member Dr. 
Vanderlei Martins in the Physics Department.  Mr. Puthukkudy’s project is entitled 
“Microphysical Properties of Volcanic Ash.”  On behalf of JCET, I would like to extend 
congratulations to Mr. Puthukkudy on joining the group of JCET Graduate Fellows. 
 
JCET would like to extend thanks to the members of the selection committee for their time 
and energy in reviewing the applications: Andrew Tangborn (JCET/Math-Stat), Christopher 
Shuman (JCET/GES) and Tinoosh Mohsenin (CSEE, Advisor of the 2016-17 JCET Graduate 
Fellow). 
 
We wish all of the applicants the best success in their research. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Dr. Susan Hoban 
JCET Associate Director for Academics 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


